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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Good morning,

This is the email that I attempted to send on Tuesday afternoon. I had the wrong wmail address so it
wasn't delivered. I now have the correct email address. Please acknowledge that you received
this email.

Please find attached letter and back up documentation from Terence and Elaine Irwin regarding the
proposed new home at 634 Palomar Drive. Their property at 730 Loma Court is directly above 634
Palomar Drive. Mr. Irwin has concerns and questions. He can be reached via cell 650.222.3990 and
email terryirwin@irwinfisher.com. 

Thank you,

Nancy Kay Metzger
Office Manager & Project Coordinator

1209 Eaton Ave, STE 2
San Carlos, Ca 94070
P: 650.591.7276
F: 650.591.7278
E: nancymetzger@irwinfisher.com
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